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INVITATION FOR APPLICATIONS TO JOIN THE BOARD OF THE CONSERVATION FARMING UNIT

The Conservation Farming Unit (CFU), a company limited by guarantee, is looking to appoint two new individuals to its Board of Directors.

The CFU is seeking high calibre individuals that are motivated to work with the CFU’s other Board Directors and the Executive of the CFU to strongly deliver on the mandate of the organisation and the programme goals agreed upon with it’s principal funders.

The Subscribers of the CFU are particularly looking for individuals who possess the following:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]One individual to have expertise/background in Technology & Innovation.
· One individual to have expertise/background in Advocacy and Influencing.

Ideal applicants would also have some experience in the Agriculture Sector in Zambia. All applications submitted should include a recent Curriculum Vitae, a short biography and a cover letter indicating why they are interested in the role and what value they would expect to bring.

CLOSING DATE: Applications must be emailed to the following addresses on or before 24th September 2019 at 14hrs. Any applications received after the time and date stipulated above will not be accepted.
Email: info@conservationagriculture.org and collins@conservationagriculture.org
The CFU reserves the right to reject or discard applications that do not the specifications required.
The activities of the Conservation Farming Unit are supported in the main by generous funding from the British People. These funds allow the CFU to reach over 200,000 farmers in Zambia each year, providing them with practical training on Conservation Farming and Climate Smart Agriculture, enabling them to improve their farming incomes, lives and futures.
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